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Memorial Day 
Is just around the corner.  Remembering 

all of our service men and women and being 
thankful for them is important. 

 
 

Chanticleer News 

 
School’s 

Out ! 
Remember to watch 
for children playing 
and be careful to 
obey the speed limit 
of 20 miles per hour. 

  
NEW BABIES IN THE 
NEIGHBORHOOD   

Nicholas Buckley was 
born April 28, 2005 to 

Aimee and Michael 
Buckley. 

Oliver McGill, III is Mary 
and Oliver McGill’s new 

baby boy. 

Congratulations to you! 

COVENANT REVISIONS

Please send your ballot in to 
one of the Board Members 
to vote on the covenant 
revisions that were placed in 
everyone’s mailbox before 
our last meeting.  We must 
have 48 ballots to go 
forward with the revisions. 

“Lady Beware” program will 
soon be available.  If you are 
interested in signing up, 
please call Emmett Mercier. 
This is a three/four day 
program that teaches ladies 
how to handle fire arms. 
Firearms will be provided to 
train no experience needed. 

Please register on our 
website to access all old 
minutes, newsletters, 
and other important 
subdivision documents.  
It’s easy and free …go to 
www.chanticleerestates.org 
The password is CEHA. 

Starting with the first meeting of our next fiscal year, 
any Lot Owner of record who physically attends all 
meetings for that year will be eligible for a drawing to 
be done at the August 2006 meeting.  The prize will be 
free dues ($200) for the following fiscal year.  Also, we 
will have a door prize for the next meeting for a lucky 
homeowner.  Let’s all try to attend the meetings.  
Remember it is just four times a year. 

President 
Emmett Mercier 690-6617 
 
Vice President 
Nina Teff 646-1367 
 
Secretary 
Ralph Veth 641-2342 
 
Treasurer 
Dan Megilligan 847-2321 
 
Architectural Committee 
Glen Ashley 847-0258 
 
Beautification Committee 
Kendra Wadleigh 643-3866 
 
Social Committee 
Stephanie Lagreco 781-2435
 
Military Road Alliance 
Wayne McClure 649-4326 
 
Phone Tree 
Gerry Veth 641-2342 
 
Welcoming Committee 
Susan Mercier 690-6617 
 
Newsletter 
Linda Ashley 847-0258 
 
SEND ME YOUR NEWS! 
Put news for the next 
newsletter in my mailbox 
or email me at 
lashley@steeglaw.com 
 
WEBSITE ADDRESS: 
www.chanticleerestates.org 

Please recycle! 

BECOME A M.R.A. 
REPRESENTATIVE 
FOR CHANTICLEER! 
The Military Road 
Alliance is a vital 
organization to our 
neighborhood.  Please 
contact Wayne McClure 
for more information! 

 
OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS 

SCHEDULED TUESDAY, AUGUST 9TH. 
 

Please join us for this important homeowners’ meeting 
to elect the new Board.  The time is 7 p.m.  The place is 
388 Robert Boulevard (First Pentecostal Church, 
McKinney Building). 
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